From:

Sent:

12 November 2020 11:12

To:

wastecomments

Subject:

**Public Consultation** 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam or Sir,

I would be in favour of a recycling deposit return scheme. I think it would encourage people to recycle more and also to pick up more of the recyclable litter in parks and on footpaths. Additionally, I think it would make some people more likely to keep their recyclable waste to return it/get the deposit back rather than throw it away into public bins where it isn't recycled.

Kind regards,

